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OFFICE OF THE DEPUTY GOVERNOR - OPERATIONS
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November 5, 2020
CB Circular No. : 2712020

To : All Chief Executive Officers of Financial Service Providers and
Payment System Operators

REQUEST DATA FOR THE CHILD AND YOUTH FINANCE DIAGNOSTICS
SURVEY

The Bank of Zambia (BoZ) is conducting the Child and Youth Finance Diagnostics Survey for
BoZ regulated financial institutions. The Baseline Survey is aimed at ascertaining the current
landscape in terms of financial products and services being offered to children and youths by
financial institutions under its ambit.

In this regard, and pursuant to Section 60 of the Bank of Zambia Act No. 43 of 1996, your
institution is required to provide data for this important undertaking through completion of
questionnaires to be administered by electronic means. The information supplied by your
institution will be strictly confidential and will be used for statistical purposes only.

Further, we request that you provide us with the details of the contact person (name, position
and email address) for your institution for this Survey by November 9, 2020 in order to enable
us send a link to the questionnaire.

For any clarifications, please contact Mr Mbinga Kafunya, Assistant Director — Regulatory
Policy Licensing and Liquidations on email, mkafunya@boz.zm and/or telephone number 0211
399300.
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